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WEDNESDAY, JULY 28, 2021
6:00 - 7:30 P.M. | RIVERLAND PARK

950 SW 27 Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL 33312

PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE

The City of Fort Lauderdale is planning to install over 700 new LED streetlights throughout 

the Melrose Park neighborhood within the next year. Please join us to review the proposed 

improvements and provide your input as we work together to illuminate the neighborhood 

and enhance safety for all roadway users.

If you would like additional information, please contact Tracy Roach from the Office 

of Commissioner Robert McKinzie at 954-828-5011 or troach@fortlauderdale.gov.
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